13 Denewood, Killingworth Village, Newcastle-u-Tyne, NE12 0FA, 16 May 1996.

Dear Tom,

20 MAY 1996

MG NORTHUMBRIA

Following Brian Smith's letter to you and your reply on the 16th April '96, our committee met at the Welfare Hall on the 15th May when it was agreed to accept your proposals and commence using your facilities from Wednesday 3rd July '96.

This letter also confirms your telephone conversation today with Brian when the following points were clarified:-

- a) For an annual subscription of £4-00p a Social Member can use the bar and it's facilities, watch any activity taking place at the Centre, and sign in guests on any non MG NORTHUMBRIA meeting nights.
- b) You will provide MG NORTHUMBRIA with the necessary application forms and MG NORTHUMBRIA will be responsible for the payment of the dues to BACKWORTH AND BATES COTTAGES SOCIAL WELFARE CENTRE covering Social Membership.
- c) The room used would be selected to suit the number of MG NORTHUMBRIA members attending any given meeting.
- d) MG NORTHUMBRIA members will park their cars at their cars at their own risk.

We look forward to using Backworth Centre and anticipate a long and happy association with you and your membership

Yours sicerely,

MG NORTHUMBRIA Committee Member

Ho members Juy
Joined Juy
96.